- Wearing masks while inside our Chancery building, in the corridors and in meetings insofar as possible.
  Masks can be optional in meetings if all parties are vaccinated;
- 2) Social distancing insofar as possible;
- 3) Quarantine / work from home if you have been exposed.

Those who have not been vaccinated are urged to do so at their earliest convenience, even if they must leave work to do so. If for some reason you cannot be vaccinated, then you should be tested on a regular basis as determined by your physician.

It appears the Delta Variant will peak soon. Let's all play our part to reduce the burden of this infection on our families, our co-workers, our communities. Above all, may we be especially mindful of the doctors and nurses who risk their lives every day providing dedicated, specialized care for those affected.